


























From:planning.comments@leeds.gov.uk 
Sent:Thu, 2 Feb 2023 16:05:13 +0000 
To:Deighton, Charlotte 
Subject:Comments for Licensing Application PREM/05035/001 

I You don't often get email from planning.comments@leeds.gov.uk. Learn why this is
important 

Comments summary 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 02/02/2023 4:05 PM from 

Application Summary 

Address: 

Proposal: 

Case Officer: 

Click for further information 

Customer Details 

Name: 

Email: 

Address: 

Comments Details 

Commenter Type: 

Stance: 

Reasons for comment: 

Comments: 

6 - 8 Town Street Armley Leeds LS 12 3AB 

Premises Licence - New Application 

Miss Charlotte Deighton 

Neighbourhood Forum 

Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

02/02/2023 4:05 PM Application for an off-licence at 6-8 Town Street. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am are writing to object to the application for an off-licence at 6-8 Town Street, 
Armley, Leeds, LS12 3AB. PREM/05035/001 

There is currently a legally enforceable Cumulative Impact Policy, within the Armley 
Town Street area, along with a Public Space Protection Order. W,est Yorkshire Police 



Kind regards 

and Leeds Anti-Social Behaviour Team are also undertaking a series of projects to 
combat crime and fear of crime within this area. To grant another alcohol licence would 
severely impact all the work that is already being done to reduce the level of street 
drinking and anti-social behaviour seen in and around Armley Town Street. 

From a health perspective, there is a great deal of work being done to help people in 
Armley with alcohol dependency and drugs, together with another issue of shoplifting 
which in turn is feeding these habits. Selling alcohol is NOT constructive action and 
sends the wrong message out to our community. 

There is widespread community reporting that visitors, residents, young parents and the 
elderly do not always feel safe visiting Armley Town Street and the perceptions of anti 
social behaviour (shoplifting, aggressions, violence) associated with drug and alcohol use 
are widely discussed at Forums at Stocks Hill and well documented. 

Your faithfully 




























